


Planning announcement.

Planning number 11/20/0003 has been received for consideration by Combe Florey Parish Council. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As there is no physical meetings are allowed to taking place due to Covid-19 this will be considered remotely by the council. 

If you wish to make comment please inform the Clerk at comefloreysec@gmail.com no later than the 1st of May and these will be taken into consideration. 
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